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I am writing to encourage you to support the building of this trail as
well the inclusion of Class 1 electric mtn. bikes as users.

I understand that a small but vocal contingent of equestrian riders is
attempting to torpedo the project rather than being prepared to share
the trail. That's just bad sportsmanship, in my mind, and shouldn't be
allowed to carry the day on a project that will provide so much
recreational, economic, healthy living-related benefits.

With a bit of research, I expect that you would find an almost
exclusively thumbs-up assessment from other communities nationwide that
have embraced Class 1 ebike usage on their respective trail systems.

It is my sincere hope that one day soon I will be planning a trip to
spend my time and dollars in your region enjoying the PTT and other
local treasures.

Thanks for your consideration,

Jerry Solomon

Ashland, OR

a 63 year-young emtn. biker

Not a County resident







contract award for the Pines to Mines Trail NEPA studies.

Best Regards,

Dave Metres, Secretary of Truckee Dirt Union, Resident of Truckee, Nevada County. 
Attorney / Partner of Barg Coffin Lewis & Trapp. 
Matt Chappell, Founder of Truckee Dirt Union, Resident of Truckee, Nevada County. 
Business Owner of O-Lab Design Studio.
Skye Allsop, Founder of Truckee Dirt Union, Resident of Truckee, Nevada County. 
Business Owner of Tahoe Exclusive Vacation Rentals, LLC.
Greg Forsyth, Founder of Truckee Dirt Union, Resident of Truckee, Nevada County. 
Business Owner of Cycle Paths Bike Shop.

-- 
David M. Metres






